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Evansville Water and Light is having pole inspections done this year by Utility 
Asset Management the projected start date is September 18th. 
 
The work being done by Utility Asset Management is in conjunction with our 2024 
Annual Utility Pole Testing Program and will require brief work at subject 
properties, including the back yards of some properties where the utility has lines 
running in the back of the property. 
 
Attached is a map outlining the areas where pole inspections will take place. The 
blue dots are the poles to be inspected this year. 

 
We always require professionalism from our contractors and nothing they do 
affects the safety and reliability of our system that customers expect.  Contractors 
are valuable in assisting us in this work of serving our members. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact City Hall 608-882-2266 and you 
will be directed to an appropriate team member for further information or an 
explanation of work being done in your neighborhood. 
 
Thank you for your support of this work on the electric distribution system. 
 
Below is a logo of the company that will be doing the inspections.  
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